
                                                                              

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Overbury Street 
Liverpool L7 3HJ 

Tel  0151 709 1698 
Fax  0151 708 9619 

annes-ao@st-annes.liverpool.sch.uk 

 

Friday 24th March 2023  
 
Dear Parents/carers,  
 
Our last full week before Easter has been a wonderful one, we have been very busy with 
a visiting artist in Y4 class, our Weightmans reading friends and our parents/carers open 
afternoon. We have also been enjoying watching our 10 chicks hatching and growing. 
This has been such a delight for all our children and staff!  
 
Each class held a collective worship yesterday for the National Day of Reflection and 
continue to focus on our relationship with God over this Lenten time.  
 
We were disappointed earlier this week that a child’s bike was stolen at the end of the 
school day and ask that you remember to bring locks to school, this has been reported 
to the police. A  big thank you also to Bob who came to the rescue and has given this 
child a bike.   
 
The First Communion program is usually held on the first Saturday of the month 
between 12.00 – 1.00 p.m. Because of Easter and the school holidays April’s meeting will 
be on 22nd April.  The First Holy Communion Mass will be on Saturday, 20th. May. 
 
Ramadan: Many of our families have entered the holy month of Ramadan and I wish 
you a blessed and peaceful time. If your child is fasting please contact the school office 
to inform us.  
 

Easter Raffle- Our School Council are continuing to sell tickets for our big raffle (for our 

Lent Charities) over the coming weeks they are 20p per ticket and children can bring 

20p’s into school.  
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Parent Easter Event- Monday 27th March 3-4pm- Please collect your children from 

school and walk around to our infant hall for refreshments, our raffle and our school choir 

will be performing. All our Easter bonnets and Easter egg holders will be on display for 

you all to see, with a first prize and runner up prize for each class! Don’t forget these 

need to be in school on Monday morning.  

Big Lent Walk for Cafod was held today, the children thoroughly enjoyed their walks 
and a big thank you for all our donations for our Lent charity-Cafod, which is raising 
money and awareness of global poverty and helping those suffering due to the 
Earthquake in Syria and Turkey.    
 
Date to remember: School closes for children on Thursday 30th March Please note 
the following times for collection at lunchtime:  
 
Reception  12.45pm 
Y1 and Y2  12.50pm 
Y3, 4, 5  12.50pm 
Y6  1.00pm 
 
We will return after the Easter break on Monday 17th April at 8.40am.  
 
Thank you  
 
Mrs G Murphy  
 
Head Teacher 
 

  


